COMMON WEALTH of VIRGINIA

Virginia Information Technologies Agency
Nelson P. Moe 11751 Meadowville Lane

Chief Information Officer .
Email: cio@vita.virginia.gov Chester, Virginia 23836-6315
(804) 416-6100

TDD VOICE -TEL. NO.
711

September 9, 2020

Mr. John Warren

Director

Virginia Department of Mines, Minerals and Energy
3405 Mountain Empire Road

Post Office Box 900

Bix Stone Gap, Virginia 24219

RE: FY20-22 Information Technology Strategic Plan

Dear Mr. Warren:

I am pleased to inform you of the approval of your agency’s Information Technology
Strategic Plan (ITSP). Per the Code of Virginia, the Chief Information Officer (CIO) of the
Commonwealth’s approval of your ITSP permits you to proceed with your documented IT
investment strategy.

Commonwealth information technology has embarked on a journey of change,
organizationally, operationally, and technologically. In times of rapid change, a well thought out
ITSP is even more essential to avoid unnecessary risks; therefore, it is important to keep IT plans up
to date as agency business requirements change. Agency ITSPs can be amended as business
priorities dictate. If your business planning requires a change in your ITSP, please contact your
Virginia Information Technologies Agency customer account manager.

My sincere appreciation for your continued support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Nelson P. Moe

NPM/sg

c: David Sanders, Virginia Agency Information Technology Resource, Department of Mines,
Minerals and Energy
Vickie Hinton, Customer Account Manager, Virginia Information Technologies Agency
Pat Morrissey, IT Investment Management Consultant, Virginia Information Technologies
Agency
Chris Hinkle, Project Management Consultant, Virginia Information Technologies Agency

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER



